Application Search DetailsFrom: Erwin Krasnow [ekrasnow@gsblaw.com]
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2010 11:49 AM

To: Hossein Hashemzadeh

Subject: KTGF-DT, Great Falls, MT

Importance: High

Hossein:

On behalf of RGW Investments, LLC, the licensee of digital television station KTGF, Great Falls, Montana, the Media
Bureau is requested to dismiss the license application filed with the Commission on December 20, 2010 (File No.
BLCDT-20101220AAV) . See excerpt below from CDBS.

The above-referenced application erroneously stated that no filing fee was necessary. However, in order to submit
the requisite filing fee, it was necessary to file a new license application on December 22, 2010 (File No. BLCDT-
201012222AAH) . The aforementioned application should be substituted for BLCDT-20101220AAV.

Should you you have question concerning this matter, please let me know.

Erwin G. Krasnow



